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DIvlsloni MEMORANDUM
No.     9®S              ,a.2024

NEW REGIONAL DIRECTOR OF I)BPED REGION Ill

To:      Assistant schools Division superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Public and Private Elementary and Secondary School Heads
Unit Heads
All Others Concerned

1          In reference to the attached Regional Advisory titled "New Regional Director of
DepEd  Region  Ill",  dated  August  5,  2024,  and  the  Memorandum  from  Human
Resource  and  Organizational  Development  and  Administration,  dated  August  1,
2024, please be infomied of the designation of Dr. Ronnie S. Hallarl as the Officer-
In-Charge of the Office of the Regional Director of DepEd Region Ill, effective August
1, 2024.

2.        All communications for the DepEd Regional Office and the Regional Director
should be addressed as follows:

RONNIE S. MAILARI
Schools Division Superintendent

Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Regional Director

3.         For information and guidance.

ENGR. EDGARD C#M]NcophDCESOV
Schools Division Superintendent

Encl.: None
Roference:  As stated
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Head of Agencies of NGAs, SUCs, GOCCs, LGUs, Government
Hospitals in Region Ill

Hew R€gl®ml Director Of DepEd Regl®n in

August 5, 2024

In view of Memorandum dated I August 2024 signed by Wilfredo E. Cabral, Regional
Director,  Officer-In-Charge,  Office  of  the  Undersecretary,  Human  Resource  and
Organizational Development, and Administration, relative to the Designation Order
of DT. Ronnie a. Hallari as the Officer-In-Charge, Office of the Regional Director of
DepEd Region Ill, effective August 1, 2024.

Accordingly, please address all communications for our office to our new Regional
Director and update your respective directories, to wit:

Rormm 8. u^LIARI
Schools Division Superintendent

Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Regional Director

Thank you and best regards.
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Address: Matalino St. D.M. Government Center, Maimpis,
City of San Femando (P)
Telephone Number: (045) 598€580 to 89
Emafl Address: region3@deped.gov.ph
Webebe: https://region3.deped.gov.ph/


